
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 6, 2024 
 
Karen Wenner APRN, DNP 
Nebraska Nurse Practitioners (NNP) 
P.O. Box 1468 
Scottsbluff, Nebraska 69363 
 
Dear Ms. Wenner, 
 
Thank you for your Letter of Intent for the idea of reviewing a proposal to make changes in the 
scope of practice of Nurse Practitioners in Nebraska. I am pleased to inform you that your 
proposal is eligible for review by the Credentialing Review Program upon receiving a completed 
proposal as instructed in the Credentialing Review Program Manual of Procedures which is 
included on the Program’s web page at https://dhhs.ne.gov/Licensure/Pages/Credentialing-
Review.aspx  
 
Please contact Department of Health and Human Services staff persons Caryn Vincent or Maggie 
Mills regarding any questions you have about the Credentialing Review Program. Their contact 
information is as follows: Caryn.Vincent@nebraska.gov; or Maggie.Mills@nebraska.gov .  
 
I hope that the upcoming review of your proposal is a rewarding and beneficial experience for you 
in addressing an important issue in health care in Nebraska. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Charity Menefee 
Director, Division of Public Health  
Department of Health and Human Services 
 
 
 

 

https://dhhs.ne.gov/Licensure/Pages/Credentialing-Review.aspx
https://dhhs.ne.gov/Licensure/Pages/Credentialing-Review.aspx
mailto:Caryn.Vincent@nebraska.gov
mailto:Maggie.Mills@nebraska.gov

